Town of Ludlow — Press Release
November 6, 2020
This weeks’ Important messages for our community.

The DPW would like to remind residents that next weeks’ recyclables are paper and cardboard.

From the Board of Health.
We have 14 new positive COVID-19 tests and 9 probable tests this week. It is important to limit gathering, wear a mask,

and social distance.

From the Senior Center.
The Senior Center is staffed. If you have any questions or concerns, please call them at 583-3564.

From the Police Department
A reminder to please keep your vehicles, sheds and garages locked at all times.

From Ludiow Community Center, Randall’s Boys and Girls Club.

The Boys Club will be holding a drive through “free mask” give away on Saturday, Nov. 7*" from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.
First come first served while supplies last. Thank you to the Ludlow Board of Health Nurses and all the individuals who
made the masks!! Drive up the Club’s Circle and remain in your car.

From Veterans Services

Due to the Governor’s new Orders the Veterans Day Ceremony that was to be held on November 11" the Gazebo near
the veteran’s monument has been changed to a virtual ceremony which can be viewed on LCTV, channel 191 and social

media on Veterans Day.

There will be a food distribution drive open to all residents on Saturday, Nov 7" at the old Ocean State Job Lot Building,
1530 Boston Road, Springfield from 12 noon to 2:00 p.m. Each box contains fresh dairy, protein and produce. Residents
must register online prior at mmsfi.org.

Please remember to follow the Governor’'s new orders which began today. Wear a mask at all times, avoid social events,
limit gatherings to 10 or less people indoors and 25 outdoors. The stay at home advisory hours are 10:00 p.m. to 5:00
a.m. Please visit mass.gov for full a copy of the orders.

Have a Safe and Healthy Weekend!!

Stay Safe, Be Vigilant

God Bless and Take Care of Each Other,
Manuel D. Silva
Chairman, Board of Selectmen



